
 

 

 
March 2, 2020 
 
Terinicka Thomas-Brogan, DrPH, MS.Ed, RHIA 
Program Director | Health Information Management 
Phoenix College 
3144 N. 7th Avenue 
Phoenix, AZ 85013  
 
Re: Professional Certificate Approval Program (PCAP) 
 
Dear Dr. Thomas-Brogan: 
 
On behalf of AHIMA and the PCAP program, I am pleased to confirm that the annual PCAP attestation #1 form 
and supporting documents for the Phoenix College Medical Coding: Hospital-Based Coding Certificate Program 
have been received, reviewed and accepted. Your program remains in PCAP-approved status and is now 
entering year 2 of your 3-year PCAP cycle.  
 
In accordance with PCAP policies, your program will be required to submit an annual PCAP attestation #2 and 
payment in the Jan-Feb 2021 timeframe. Processing PCAP attestations may take up to 1-2 months. To avoid 
any potential lapse in PCAP approval status, please mark your calendar now, to submit your annual PCAP 
attestation #2 and payment in the Jan-Feb 2021 timeframe.  
 
In addition: 

• I have attached via separate email some PCAP Attestation observations and recommendations to 
consider implementing for your next attestation 

 
As always, please reach out for further assistance any time. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
John Richey, MBA, RHIA, FAHIMA 
Academic Affairs Subject Matter Expert and PCAP Liaison 
AHIMA | American Health Information Management Association 
Phone: (312) 233-1149 | Mobile: (419) 937-6202  
john.richey@ahima.org 

mailto:your.name@ahima.org

